
No. 2018 - 0078

RELEASE OF PER FAMILY PAYMENT (PFP) 
REIMBURSEMENTS FOR CY 2016-2018 

Please be advised that all generated Statement of Account Payables (SAPs) 
are ready for payment preparation. In view of this, all Local Government 
Units are advised to inform all their PCB providers to coordinate with the 
Local Health Insurance Offices for the issuance and signing of SAPs prior to 
release of PFP reimbursements.   

Accredited PCB providers who refuse to sign SAPs shall execute a 
waiver of PFP.  
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